
Getting things done – Newhall Gardens
#dundeewestend

A number of Newhall Gardens residents have contacted me about the need for a
dog bin in the large grass strip along the centre of the street.   The
nearest such bin at present is in Riverside Drive, south of the entrance to
the street, so some distance away.

I took this up with the City Council’s environment team and have now been
advised as follows :

“I have visited location and will arrange to have a bin sited on grass area.

We have no bins in stock at present, but will erect at site as soon as new
stock arrives.”
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